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Education and Training Committee 11 June 2009 
 
Reports from Education and Training Committee representatives at 
external meetings  
 
Executive summary and recommendations 
 
Introduction 
 
The Committee has agreed that representatives of the Committee should 
formally report back from meetings at which they have represented the 
Committee, by completing a standard form outlining the meeting attended and 
the key decisions taken.   

 
A feedback form, which is attached, has been received from Karen Bryan. 
 
Decision 
 
The Committee is requested to note the document.  No decision is required.   

 
Background information 
 
Minute 5.6.1 of the Education and Training Committee meeting, 23 June 2004.   

 
Resource implications 
 
None. 
 
Financial implications 
 
None. 
 
Background papers 
 
None. 
 
Appendices 
Copy of feedback form. 
 
Date of paper 
4 June 2009. 



FEEDBACK SHEET TO BE COMPLETED AFTER THE MEETING 

 

Name of Council Member 

 

Karen Bryan 

Title of Conference/Meeting 

 

Scottish Core Curriculum Meeting 

Date of Conference / Meeting 

 

29 April 2009 

Approximate number of people at the 

conference/meeting 

 

Issues of Relevance to HPC 

 

Education and Training Standards in Scotland 

Key Decisions Taken 

 

The meeting between Abigail Gorringe, Karen Bryan and Stuart Cable took place 

because the HPC council member and staff missed the first stakeholder group meeting 

due to an HPC Education and Training Committee meeting. 

 

The aim of the project is to scope and pilot reform of the four year undergraduate 

honours degree for a range of allied health professional and nursing programmes within 

the framework of a common core curriculum in response to the need for a flexible, 

effective and employable healthcare workforce.   

 

We discussed why practice curricula and social work were not included. 

 

Discussed any HPC issues.  We reiterated that provided SOPs and SETs are met, there 

are no difficulties. 

 

The project has revised its scope, which may be wise.  We will continue to attend the 

stakeholder meetings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


